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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, 

and preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of 

Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and 
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Temporary Closures and Detours to Start March 18 in the Edgewood 
Avenue South Corridor 

 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s 
Edgewood Avenue South from Roosevelt Boulevard to Cassat Avenue Roadway 
Improvements project and the Edgewood Avenue South Rail Crossing Rehabilitation 
project. In total, closures and detours will be used for rail crossing rehabilitation, 
construction of a roundabout and bridge painting over and 8-week period starting March 
18, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
 
Traffic is encouraged to use posted detours during closures. 
 
Due to closure for roundabout traffic configuration construction and bridge painting, 
Edgewood Avenue South between Mayflower Street and the railroad tracks will be 
closed to truck traffic. Deliveries should seek alternate routes in the area. 
  
Starting March 18 at 6 a.m. and continuing for approximately 10 days, weather 
and unforeseen circumstances permitting, the following closure will be in place 
during rail crossing rehabilitation:  
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Following rehabilitation of the railroad crossing, roundabout construction and bridge 
painting will take place for approximately 6 weeks, weather and unforeseen 
circumstances permitting. During this time, the following closure will be in place from 8 
p.m. on Sundays to 3 p.m. on Fridays: 
 

 
 

From Fridays at 3 p.m. to Sundays at 8 p.m., the following traffic configuration will be in 
place in the Edgewood Avenue South corridor: 
 

 
 
 

FDOT selected Superior Construction to complete this $7.66 million project in summer 
2024, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com.  
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